
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
De : St. Vincent De Paul Society (mailto :svds5599@hotmail.com) 
Envoyé : lundi 29 mars 2010 10 :39 
A’ : Rev. Robert Ferrua 
Objet : Acknowledgement of receipt (5.000,00 Euros) 
 
Dear Rev. Robert Ferrua, 
 
Best greetings to you and please accept our best wishes for a happy and prosperous Easter. 
 
We acknowledge with many thanks receipt of Euros 5.000,00 donated by you for our babies 
feeding program. 
 
May our Lord bless you and reward you in His own way. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Rev. Kamal Tadros Sanaa 


